
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
I am a born and bred Aussie and very proud of it.  I am also a wife, 
mother and friend of fellow Australians. 
But it saddens me deeply to know Australia may be "selling its soul" 
if it signs an agreement with China.  My reasons behind this are due 
to the human rights situation within China. 
If Australia goes along with a free trade agreement we are giving up 
our morals to a very immoral country. It will be a very sad day for 
all Australians. 
As a Falun Dafa  practitioner I am fully aware of how China 
persecutes people for their beliefs and also for monetary gain. 
Please consider the morals of all Australians, look within your own 
hearts before a decision is made. 
Trade and economics are not the only things that run a true country. 
Virtue and honesty are the backbone of any human nation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Julie D'Alcorn 


